

Subject: Site Requirement Awareness Date: July 2024

Following a recent meeting with the NHSS Committee and National Highways, Lantra would like to remind our network of Training Providers and Instructor/Assessors of the following requirement:

"It is essential that all individuals attending a site for training or assessment purposes allocate sufficient time for both a site induction and, where appropriate, a common induction before any assessment activity begins."

Please refer to RTB23 on <a href="https://www.HighwaysSafetyHub.com">www.HighwaysSafetyHub.com</a> for further information.

This link provides specific details on the nature of the inductions and what to expect.

Lantra



